
 

 Student of the Week 

Open Houses School Store Dawg Days 

Prom ~ Baccalaureate ~ Grad Night 

Newsletters 

Teacher appreciation meals Classroom Support 

We are redefining how parents, students and teachers view PTSO!  Bearden High 

School’s PTSO is made up from every walk of life. Our diversity is what gives our 

school life. Our goal is to create a community that supports our teachers, the 

school, the staff and our kids that go to school here. We encourage everyone to 

join Bearden’s PTSO! You can take an active role in our PTSO, or just sit back until 

there is an opportunity that sparks your interest. Join us in making Bearden High 

School the best High School in Knox County! Simply fill out this form and have 

your child turn it in along with your check to the West Hall Office! 

WE WANT YOU! - JOIN PTSO TODAY! 

2018-2019 PTSO MEMBERSHIP/VOLUNTEER INFORMATION 

   Member Name:       Student(s):       

Email:              

Please choose type and quantity of Memberships:  

Family ($25)    Adult ($10)   Student ($5)    TOTAL $     

 I would be interested in volunteer opportunities at BHS !!  

For more information please email: beardenhighptso@gmail.com 

The Membership Fees go directly to the  support of the school. Checks should be made out to           

Bearden High School PTSO or you can pay online on the Bearden High School website Homepage. Checks 

and forms should be mailed to BHS (attn.:PTSO membership) or dropped off in the BHS West Hall Office. 


